
Chips from November Meeting and News for December



bƻǾŜƳōŜǊΩǎ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎ ƘŀŘ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ƭŀǊƎŜǎǘ ǘǳǊƴƻǳǘǎ ƛƴ ƳƻƴǘƘǎΣ ŀŎŎƻƳǇŀƴƛŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ƭƻǘ ƻŦ ŜƴǘƘǳǎƛŀǎƳ ŀƴŘ 
participation, let it grow.

Then we got the news from Bill Kandler that he would be asking us to appoint a new treasurer as he and 
his wife GiGI will be moving to Santa Rosa as soon as property matters are finalized. Bill has been a solid 
member of CCW for many years. He has made his shop available for demonstrations and sawdust sessions. 
More than that, he has taken the time to teach many of us the directions needed in segmented turning.
We wont be losing him that fast, so lets enjoy his knowledge for as long as possible.

George Paes made mention that anyone who might have time and interest in the position should come 
ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘΣ ǿŜƭƭ ƛǘ ŘƛŘƴΩǘ ǘŀƪŜ ƭƻƴƎ ŦƻǊ [ŀǊǊȅ ¢ǊǳŜǎŘŀƭŜ ǘƻ ƻŦŦŜǊΣ L ƘƻǇŜ ǎƻƻƴ ǘƘŀǘ ƘŜ ŀƴŘ .ƛƭƭ ƳŀƪŜ 
arrangements for the transition.

Then a second bit of good news came from Ron Glahn. Ron and his wife recently acquired some property 
ǘƘŀǘ Ƙŀǎ ŀ άǎƘƻǇ ǘƻ ōŜέ ŀƴŘ ƘŜ Ƙŀǎ ƻŦŦŜǊŜŘ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ƛǘ ŀŎŎŜǎǎƛōƭŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǳǎŜ ŀǎ .ƛƭƭ YŀƴŘƭŜǊϥǎ ǎƘƻǇ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴΦ
LǘΩǎ ƎƻƻŘ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ ŀ ǎǘŀǊǘ ƻŦ ŀ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎ ƻƴ ŀ ǳǇ ƴƻǘŜΦ



More Good News, when the thoughts of not having an annual luncheon as we have had for years, 
Doug Brown has come forward with news that YES, we will have that date at the beautiful PEAR VALLEY 
WINERY.  The date is January 29thΦ 5ƻǳƎ ƛǎ ƴƻǿ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ƻƴ ǎŜŎǳǊƛƴƎ ŀ ŎŀǘŜǊŜǊ ŀƴŘ ŀǎ ǎƻƻƴ ŀǎ ƛǘΩǎ ǎŜǘǘƭŜŘ 
and price is fixed, all will be notified. 
Before we forget a huge round of praise and thanks goes out to Will & Kathy Hanneman for the work 
they have done for many years. OH Bill will still be part of CCW, he just has a few more items on his list.

Letsgo backfor a bit, Thanksgoesout to DennisIvansandhiswife Lesliefor hostingthe Art Liestman
demonstration. A mostadequatevenuefor sure.
Toend the Liestmaninfo, Thanksgo to Paul& DeniseBujoldfor finishingup the visit by hostingArt for
the 2nd eveningandto gettinghim to the train on time.

While demonstratorsare on our minds,let it be knownthat GordonRowlandwill assumethe choreof
liningup demonstratorsandthe supportthat goeswith a visit.
Wehavehada few potential demonstratorsindicatetheir willingnessto cometo the CentralCoast.
A word to all, if youhearof a possibledemonstrator,be sureto get the word to Gordon.



Top left- Dennis  Ivans makes the welcoming and 
opening remarks.
Top right Art Liestman asks if any questions arise after 
the session, he can be contacted at his e-mail address

Bottom Left  -A sample of earlier work



These items are turned, they are not square. If you are wondering  how, you should have been there
Arts passion these days is TEA POTS, he and many turners around the world have take this to a new 
dimension.



¢Ƙƛǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǾŜǊȅ ŘƛŦŦƛŎǳƭǘ ǘƻ ŜȄǇƭŀƛƴΣ ōǳǘ LΩƭƭ ǘǊȅΦ ¢ƻǇ ƭŜŦǘ- Art has designed a fixture that mounts in the head 
stock and linked to the tail stock. In between he has a plate with many holes  to which he mounts three(3) 
pieces of wood.  After he has turned them to a round side, he then rotates the piece 3 more times, thus a 
seemingly square piece with round sides. That was the most complicated piece.



Another project to tax your mind, a lost wood round to oval , here again let your brain wander



Left shows a drawing of 3 blocks of wood to be glued together with a piece of Kraft paper  between them, then that 
block is turned, cuts off a piece for the cap then hollows that piece. Then with the expertise of some one who trusts 
that the mallet and chisel does not slip. He parts the piece into three pieces. The  center piece is then discarded and the 
two outer pieces are glued together to form an oval box with lid, you have to have been there


